
Call  for  Photo Submissions

IMAGING THE ASIA-PACIFIC 
2017-2018 PHOTO CONTEST

The Dr. David Chu Program in Asia-Pacific Studies 
at the Asian Institute at the Munk School of Global 
Affairs seeks photographic representations of 
the Asia-Pacific (East Asia, Southeast Asia, and 
the Pacific) that incite us to imagine the region 
from unique perspectives. The photos may have 
been taken in any location within or outside the 
region (including Toronto). The judges are seeking 
photographs of high artistic quality that offer 
thought provoking images, including those that may 
be highly abstract. All entries will be considered for 
prizes as well as displayed on the Chu Program’s 
website and promotional materials. The first prize 
photo will be displayed at the Asian Institute.

Image credit: Bryan Li, “The Forgotten Man”

P R I Z E S
First Prize: $100 and exhibition of the 
photograph at the Asian Institute

Second & Third Prize: a book of the entrant’s 
choice that has been authored by a core 
faculty member of the Asian Institute (subject 
to availability and cost restrictions by the Chu 
Program Director) and the exhibition of the 
photograph at the Asian Institute.

SU B M I S S I O N  G U I D E L I N E S
• Entrants must email the completed entry form and the 
images to ai.asianstudies@utoronto.ca by March 15, 2018 
at 9:00 AM.

• The subject of the email should be “Imaging the Asia-
Pacific Photo Contest Entry” and have your student ID in 
the subject.

• Images must be a minimum of 1600×1200 and 300dpi 
and must be jpeg format. Higher resolution images are 
strongly suggested.

DEADLINE: 

MARCH 15, 2018 
9:00 AM

FOR COMPLETE 
GUIDELINES VISIT: 
http://uoft.me/PhotoContest

 
Dr. David Chu Program in Asia-Pacific Studies

http://uoft.me/PhotoContest

